Date

Dear Parent/Guardian:

This letter is to let you know that your child had contact with a child who has been diagnosed with an infection caused by Haemophilus influenzae type b (Hib).  Hib is a bacteria ("germ") that causes serious infections.  More information about Hib is included in the attached Fact Sheet.

Hib infections are sometimes difficult to recognize.  In general, any infection that seems more serious than usual should be brought to a doctor's attention.  Symptoms to look for:

· drowsiness;

· stiff neck;

· rapid or difficult breathing;

· extreme irritability;

· skin or joints that are red, tender, or swollen.

Notify Public Health at _________________ if your child becomes ill with any of the symptoms listed above.

The risk of your child getting this illness is low and Public Health is NOT recommending that your child receive any medicine.  Further you should watch your child for fever, excessive sleepiness, trouble breathing, stiff neck, sore throat, or joint or skin infection.  Call your doctor immediately if your child becomes sick.

Your child may have received immunizations for Hib as an infant.  You should however make sure your child's immunizations are up to date.  This will help protect your child.  If you have other children under 5 years of age that have not been completely immunized for Hib, they should receive the vaccine.

If either you or your physician require(s) further information, please call _____________
Yours sincerely,


Medical Health Officer
